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Mr. E. Solorio, 
CEC Project Manager 
  
RE:     CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting 
Case. 
  

Thank you for taking the time to read this correspondence.  The Quail Brush Power 
Generation Facility that has been proposed on the eastern rim of San Diego causes me 
great concern.  As a Registered Nurse the health risks to the public outweigh the benefits 
created by the electricity generated by the facility.   

My primary concern is for the health of at risk populations.  These populations 
include children and the elderly.  Children’s lungs are not completely developed making 
them susceptible to many respiratory ailments.  West Hills High School, Carlton Oaks 
Elementary School, and Sycamore Canyon Elementary School are all dangerously close 
to this proposed power plant.  Additionally, elderly people have less health reserve to 
resist the effects of pollution in their environment.  Many thousands of elderly live in the 
proximity of the proposed power plant.  Many of these individuals have chronic 
respiratory conditions that will be exacerbated be the emissions of the power plant. 

Please consider the no power plant alternative and protect the health of these at risk 
populations. 

  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Stephen Houlahan, RN, MSN, MBA 
Clinical Lead Surgical Intensive Care Unit 
Sharp Memorial Hospital 

From:    Stephen Houlahan <stephen_houlahan@yahoo.com>
To:    "ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us" <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    3/15/2012 4:22 PM
Subject:   CEC record-Docket #11-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case.
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